From: Lisa Hirsch
Subject: Support for ZBA23-0018; 1817 Abbott Ave

From: Lisa Hirsch

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 10:20 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Cc: Tom McDonough

Subject: Support for ZBA23-0018; 1817 Abbott Ave

Dear Zoning Board staff,

Our property is next door to the house at 1817 Abbott that is being reviewed for a variance at your Wed., June 28th
meeting. We fully support this variance requested by Cherie Donze and the property owners. The owners have
explained the project to us and we have no objections to their request. We hope that you will approve this request so
that they can improve their home and stay in our neighborhood as we considered them to be excellent neighbors.

Thank you,

Lisa Hirsch & Tom McDonough
303 Glendale Dr

Ann Arbor, M1 48103



